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Amber Burke

From: Duby Thompson <dubythompson@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 4:44 PM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] S.265

[External] 

S.265 is completely unnecessary, as existing law works, and the bill is being misused 
by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for a Gun Control Campaign for a Gun Control 
Campaign 
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